
  In ten days we will leave on a 

4 week trip that will take us 

through the Midwest and all 

the way to Maine. 

  We will be sharing updates 

with 4 of our supporting 

churches, renewing fellowship 

with old friends, and have op-

portunity to spend some spe-

cial time with family! 

  We ask you to pray for us as 

we make this trip, and as we 

return on June 30, and will 

have one week to complete our 

packing and prepare for the 

500 mile move back to Mor-

gan, Utah.   

  Pray too for the TBM Home 

Office staff as all of us will have 

a lot of new adjustments.  

Technology will allow me to 

continue as the TBM Executive 

Director, but we will plan to 

return to the Home Office for a 

few days every five weeks.   

  Even as I write this, it seems 

strange to think that Wanda 

and I have been serving the 

Lord together this long! 

  The picture below tells an-

other story however.  So many 

blessings… so many people… 

so many memories have 

marked our journey through the 

past four and a half decades.  

God has been so very good to 

us, and we acknowledge that 

apart from His grace we could 

have accomplished nothing.  

That God would 

be pleased to use 

us remains the 

greatest joy we 

have known.  In 5 

short weeks we 

will return to Utah 

to resume our 

ministries at Elim 

House and with 

the missionaries 

and churches on 

the Utah, Idaho, 

Nevada field. 

  The past 8 years 

in Wyoming have 

been great, but 

new challenges 

and opportunities 

await! 
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Back to Elim:  Unfinished business 

  When we were called serve 

with Tentmakers Bible Mission 

8 years ago, and relocate to 

Wyoming, the length of our stay 

and the timing of our return to 

Utah were uncertain. 

  While we loved our years in 

LaGrange, we felt that God 

would confirm the timing of our 

return to Utah and the chance 

to complete any unfinished 

business that He had for us. 

  The first items of business will 

surround Elim House itself.  

There have been 5 different-

families that have lived there 

over the past 8 years, so there 

will be some ‘fixing up’ that will 

need to take place! 

  We already have 3 college 

teams scheduled to stay with 

us in the next  10 months, to 

help some of our newer church 

plants. 

  In addition, we will have an 

Intern from Frontier serving 

with us, beginning in August.  

Pray for Michaela Bagley as 

she prepares to join us in 2 

months. 

Thank you so much for your 

love and support over the past 

45 years...please come and 

have coffee with us sometime! 

UPDATE: Report from the Thompson’s 

Praise & Prayer 

 Praise for a great 

2015/2016 

school year at 

Frontier 

 Prayer for our 

extensive travel 

& ministry in 

June 

 Praise for a won-

derful TBM Can-

didate School, 

adding 7 new 

missionaries. 

 Prayer for our 

upcoming move 

back to Utah on 

July 7, after 8 

years in Wyo-

ming. 

 Praise for a dedi-

cated Home Of-

fice Team! 

 Prayer for 

strength and 

stamina for us as 

we move back to 

Utah in July. 

 Praise for the 

goodness and 

faithfulness of 

God over the 

past 45 years. 
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